

September 1, 2024 ANNOUNCEMENTS

CHURCH SERVICE & CLOSING INFORMATION

We will not have a service this evening. Please enjoy the time with your family and friends. The Church Office and Life Center is closed tomorrow, September 2, in observance of Labor Day.

SENIOR SINGLES

The next Senior Singles meeting will be this Thursday, September 5, from 10am-12pm in Building A. We will have a guest speaker and lunch will be served.

<u>Donations Needed:</u> The Senior Singles are collecting shoes and backpacks/knapsacks to assist the homeless through this Wednesday. A collection bin is located between Buildings B & C.

THE BIG DAY - SEPTEMBER 22

On Sunday, September 22, Mt. Airy will welcome Jonathan Lotz as a guest speaker. Jonathan is an evangelist and the grandson of Rev. Billy Graham. He has preached the Gospel across the United States as well as in foreign countries. He has served on staff with the Billy Graham Evangelistic Association; the Fellowship of Christian Athletes; Build the Village, a missions organization in East Africa; and Park Cities Presbyterian Church (PCA).

CHILDREN'S FALL FUN OUTING

You're invited to join MABC KidMin for a fun filled morning of play on Saturday, September 28, at 9:30am at Take-Off Mini Golf in Greenville. We will start with a round of mini golf and then move onto carving and decorating pumpkins! We'll supply all materials. Lunch from Chick-Fil-A is included. Sign up here: www.mtairybaptist.com/kids.

UPCOMING STUDENT EVENTS

- Wednesday, September 25th Donuts & Dodgeball
- Saturday, October 5th EQUIP: Parenting Conference from 8:30am - 11:30am. This is a free event for parents featuring Eddie & Dawn Leopard from Home Base Ministries. Breakfast & childcare provided.
- Student Fall Retreat October 25th-27th at Camp Chatuga. Cost is \$100, but \$75 for those who sign up by September 9th. Deadline for registration is October 9th. Sign up at: www.mtairybaptist.com/students.

SUNDAYS NIGHTS THIS FALL

Beginning next Sunday, September 8, at 6:00pm, we will offer an 8 week ladies study in Building A. The study is called "Don't Make Me Count to Three" by Ginger Hubbard and will be led by Robin McDonald. This class is designed to help moms, grandmothers, and mothers-to-be move beyond frustration in handling obedience and develop confident and well-balanced kids. A required companion book (\$10) will be available for purchase the first night of the study for the first 20 to register on our website. Please click on the 'Sundays this Fall' image on the homepage.

Also beginning September 8 at 6:00pm in the Sanctuary, we will offer Know | Grow | Sow for 2 weeks. This class will teach you how to share your faith without fear.

Beginning September 22, you will have your choice of two classes: Bible Basics and Deeper Dive/The Bible Toolbox. The Bible Basics class will be led by Brad Porter and will help you get familiar with God's Word, including finding Scripture, studying it, and applying it to your life. This class will meet in Building A. The Deeper Dive/The Bible Toolbox class is designed to explore why we believe what we believe. This class will meet in the Sanctuary and will be led by pastoral staff.

Please sign up at mtairybaptist.com for these classes.

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD

The OCC items for September are wash cloths and jump ropes. Please deposit all items in the bins in the LC and the connector between Bldgs. B & C.

FALL FESTIVAL/CANDY COLLECTION

Fall Festival/Trunk or Treat is fast approaching! Candy collection containers are located in the Ministry Connector between Buildings B & C and in The Life Center. Please bring a bag of candy to church each week to donate. We also need volunteers for games and those willing to hand out candy at the event. Please see Kim Alonso for more information about how you or your BSF class can help!

Records for Last Week

Tithes	\$27,569.45
Missions Fund	\$954.00
Bible Study Fellowship	354